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Cuddington Primary School 

Ash Road, Cuddington, 

Cheshire, CW8 2NY 

 

Phone: 01270360030 

Email: admin@cuddington.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher: Mrs S Mills 

Friday 7th October 2022 

Dear Cuddington Parents and Families, 

Harvest Celebration 

Yesterday, we all came together to celebrate the work of a local charity; ‘The Joshua Tree.’ Our children wore gold 

and yellow and Mrs Cobb taught the children about their work in our Harvest celebration. Reverend Ruth from 

St John’s Church also came along and told the story of the ‘5 loaves and 2 fish’ to highlight how important it is for 

each of us to do a ‘little bit,’ but together it is a lot! Thank you to all our families who have donated so far to this 

very worthy cause. So far, we have raised £159.50. Our parent pay donation line is still open if any of you would 

like to donate. 

PTA Firework Event 

Work is under way now for our annual Firework event – always a Cuddington highlight! You will have received 

an email instructing you how to buy tickets. The PTA are looking for volunteers on the night to sell hot 

dogs/burgers/drinks; to help set up; to help to clear away at the end too (we can’t leave Mr Bryan to do 

everything!) If you can spare any time to support this fundraiser, then please email 

cuddingtonprimarypta@gmail.com 

PTA AGM 

On Thursday 20th October at 7pm, we will be holding our annual PTA AGM at the Vale Royal Abbey Arms. Our 

current committee will be stepping down after doing the most incredible job for our children. Please come along 

on the evening to see what we can all do together. I hope to see as many of you there as possible. 

Local Academy Board 

On Thursday 13th October, our Local Academy Board will be meeting to work through their ‘Autumn Term’ work 

and to support the strategic work of our school. At parents’ evening, you will have the opportunity to meet some 

of our governors who will be seeking ‘parent voice’ about the school’s work. Don’t forget to make an 

appointment to meet with your child’s class teacher where you can share all their work so far and find 

out how they are settling in to life in their new classes (email with details on how to do this went out to you 

on Thursday 6th October) 

Cuddington’s Open Morning 

On Wednesday 12th October, we will be show casing our school to prospective parents of children starting in 

Reception in September 2023. School staff are working incredibly hard to make our school look wonderful. You 

will have the opportunity to see all the fabulous art work around school when you visit us at Parents’ Evening 

😊 

Sports News 

As you know, Cuddington has achieved the Platinum Sports Mark Award. We have already won a local football 

competition, with our Year 5 and 6 football team taking us to the Northwich Finals on 7th November! Tonight, our 
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girls football team will compete at Weaverham High School, followed by our Year 4 children next week. Fingers 

crossed for more success! 

 

Have a happy (and hopefully not too wet) weekend, 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs S Mills 

Head Teacher 

 


